
 

 

 
 

15th October 2013 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 
Trip to Canterbury cathedral 

As part of our plans as a school to assist our students in having an all-round educative view to life, we wish to take 
our Year 10 students on a trip to Canterbury cathedral. 

 
The students will use the opportunity to know more about Cardinal Pole, who was the 68th archbishop of Canterbury, 

his contribution to Catholicism in the United Kingdom and the universal church and his relationship with the royal 

family during his life-time. 
 

The scheduled dates are; 
21st October 2013 - Years 10D and 10N 

22nd October 2013 - Years 10C and 10R 

23rd October 2013 - Years 10A and 10L  
 

The venue of visit is Canterbury Cathedral, 11 The Precincts Canterbury, CT1 2EH. United Kingdom.   
 

Students will; 
 

 Be in the school uniform 

 Prepare for their lunch (but those on free school meals will be catered for) 

 Be in school for Registration by 8:15 am in the canteen. So student should be in school early than usual. 

 Leave the school to the cathedral site at 8:30am in a coach provided by the school for transportation. 

 Tour round the cathedral and attend a Holy mass celebrated in the cathedral crypt by our school chaplain 

 Leave the cathedral by 2:15pm, get to school by 4pm and will be dismissed after registration 

 

Please, complete the slip below and return to his/her form teacher by Friday 18th October 2013 at the latest.  Failure 
to do so will mean that, your son/daughter will not be able to join other students on the trip. 

 
Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Fr Benedict 

School Chaplain 

 

Year 10 Trip to Canterbury 
 Permission Slip 

 
Student’s Name:                   Form:            

     

 
I give permission for my child to attend the Year 10 trip to Canterbury Cathedral, 11 The Precincts Canterbury, 
CT1 2EH. United Kingdom. 
 

Signed:       
 

Dated:      

 


